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Welcome to ClubHub!
ClubHub is a biweekly newsletter that goes out to club officers in order
to keep you in the loop! Keep reading to learn about important updates
and opportunities for your student org!

In this edition of ClubHub...
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Does your org plan on traveling or having programming During Block 1 of
Fall 2024 (September or October) with SGC funding? SGC will be taking

budget requests for Block 1 of Fall 2024 starting March 20th — these
requests can be travel and/or programming. We are also taking budget

requests for operational budgets for the Fall 2024 semester. 

Only student organizations whose 4 designated officers have completed
their Spring semester Leading @IC SLI requirement are eligible to request

Fall Funding during this semester. The Office of Student Engagement will be
offering many informative new Leading @IC sessions with information on

topics such as treasurer transitions, financial planning for the fall semester,
and more during Block 4. Stay tuned for those sessions to open soon for

registration on Engage! 
 

If you have any questions, please email sgcbusiness@ithaca.edu



OSE/SGC Scholarships Reminder

Apply to be a Jumpstart Leader!

From now through April 1st, applications for the Office of Student
Engagement and Student Governance Council Scholarships are open.

Scholarships are awarded based on applications, service and/or
involvement experience, and financial need (for some scholarships). For
more information on how to apply, and the criteria to be awarded these

scholarships, please visit the Office of Student Engagement's page on
Service and Involvement Scholarships.

Reach out to ose@ithaca.edu with any questions regarding the Office of
Student Engagement Scholarships. 

For any questions regarding the Student Governance Council and
Margaret D. Reid Scholarships, please contact SGC's Vice President of

Academic Affairs at sgcacademicaffairs@ithaca.edu
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Co-Curricular Symposium

Resource -
SAC Form

That’s all for this edition. Made it this far? You’re eligible to enter this
raffle to win a prize!

Resource -
SAC Form

Resource - 
Weekend Event

Grants

Co-Curricular Symposium Blurb: Interested in learning about others
passions or sharing your own? Save the date for the 3rd Annual Co-

Curricular Symposium taking place on April 23rd from 11:15am-1:15pm in
the Clark and Klingenstein Lounges! Students from across the Ithaca

College community have the ability and opportunity to demonstrate how
their co-curricular experiences have shaped them as better students,

community members, and leaders. Check out our website here for more
information!

https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/632572
https://ithaca.campuslabs.com/engage/submitter/form/start/632572

